
856 
VILLAGE OF HEUVELTON 

Special Board Meeting  

March 2, 2022 

 

At 6:01 pm, Mayor Lashua called the meeting to order.  Mayor Lashua opened the meeting with the 

pledge of allegiance.  Trustees in presence were Trustee E. Wood, Trustee A. Guardino, Trustee M. 

Hebert, and Trustee C. Basford.  Also, in attendance were T. Murray, DPW Supervisor. 

 

The purpose of this special meeting is to discuss employee benefits.  The cost of the employees’ health 

insurance has become unaffordable for the Village.  In order for the Village to keep all employees and 

stay under the tax cap in the upcoming budget a different insurance plan needs to be found.  The Board 

went over multiple plans and proposals.  Much discussion was held.  The clerk will get more information 

before a decision can be made. 

The upcoming budget details were discussed to get a preliminary budget prepared for next week.  

Handbook reviews will be put off for another month. 

 

At 8:18 pm, with no further business before the Board, the meeting was adjourned on a motion by Mayor 

Lashua.  All agreed.  

         

Respectfully submitted,       

  

 

  

Rebecca Donnelly 

Village Clerk 
 

 

 


